
 

We are Excited! 
During the summer months, PSC has moved to a convenient, mobile-

friendly, online tool to register for our after-school program. 
 

 

This NEW registration database is called ELEYO! 

 
 

This registration process will also be used for you to enroll into any “parent-funded” 

enrichments available at your school.  You can manage your ELEYO account from any 

device, including your smartphone or tablet. You can update emergency contacts, 

authorized pickup persons, and make payments. 

 

 

More information about ELEYO is located on our website: pscafterschool.com 
 
 

REGISTER NOW with ELEYO for ASP!  
(You will not be billed until our program begins) 

 

Follow these 3 steps: 

1. Go to pscafterschool.com. 

2. Under Parent Resources, Click “Welcome to ELEYO” 

3. Follow the instructions to register with ELEYO. 

 
 

Registration is NOW OPEN for After School Care Enrollment! 

 

www.pscafterschool.com 
 


